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Pittsburgh Post #2, March 6, 2017 

National LifeSmarts Championship 2017: Information for Teams 

Focus: Calendar, OTC medicine safety advisory group 

Dear Coaches and Team members, 

We are so excited to see you in Pittsburgh April 21-24 competing for the National LifeSmarts 

Championship! Each week we will share special updates with you through this Pittsburgh Post format. 

Our hope is that this will help you prepare for Nationals by providing timely reminders and updates. 

Calendar of LifeSmarts Deadlines  

The Team Reference page has been updated with a calendar of important dates. Click here to check out 

all deadlines and reminders. Upcoming deadlines: 

 March 17: Coaches must complete the team registration form to compete in Pittsburgh. 

LifeSmarts OTC Medicine Safety Mentoring Project – Seeking two Educators 

LifeSmarts is partnering with McNeil Consumer Healthcare to develop a project to educate students 
about OTC medicine safety. We are seeking two educators to join the working group to advise us on the 
project. Any LifeSmarts educator will be strongly considered, and a health background is a plus. The 
working group will work closely with LifeSmarts staff throughout 2017 to develop this project. The group 
will meet by phone once per month and in person in Pittsburgh on Friday, April 21, from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Working group members will receive funding assistance for the Pittsburgh meeting. If you are 
interested, please contact Lisa Hertzberg by Wednesday, March 15: lisah@nclnet.org.  
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